ONTARIO INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT AUTHORITY
MINUTES

MONDAY, DECEMBER 5, 2016

The Regular Meeting scheduled for Monday, December 5, 2016, was cancelled due to
lack of an available quorum. The next regular meeting will be held on January 2, 2017.

Note: Subsequent to this meeting the regular meeting date and time was changed to
3:00 p.m. on the 4t Tuesday of the month, so it will be held on January 24, 2017, at 3:00
p.m.

Respectfully submitted:
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VICKI KASAD, MMC, ASSISTANT SECRETARY

APPROVED:
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ALAN D. WAPNER, RESIDENT
ONTARIO INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT AUTHORITY




